
Order of Worship 

March 4, 2018 
10:00 am 

Welcome  

Opening   For all you’ve done   

Offering 

    Good Good Father  

    Man of Sorrows 

       

Prayer Song   Above all   

Message   Rev. Dr. Aubrey Botha 

    #209 O love that will not let me go 

Benediction  
 
Closing   Can’t stop your love 

 
Children are encouraged to join us in Kidzone after the song 

“Man of sorrows” 
 

We stand during the praise & worship  
but feel free to sit at any time.      

 

 

Join us for our special series during Lent  

next week the time changes. 

Our Team 

Minister:          Rev. Dr. Aubrey J. Botha 

Telephone. 519-620-4415 
E-mail aubrey@cpcmail.ca  

 
Family Pastor Timothy Gibb 

Telephone 519-505-2396 

E-mail: tim@cpcmail.ca 

 

Minister in Association: Rev. Dr. Wayne Dawes 

 

Music Director: Brad Paddock  

 paddock.bm@gmail.com 

 

Choir Director: Gwen Darling 

 gdarling@rogers.com 

 

Office Administrator:  Lyanne Lynch 

E-mail: lyanne@cpcmail.ca  

 

Office Hours: Mon-Friday, 9:00 am – 12:00 pm       

Phone  (519) 623-1080 

Website: www.centralchurchcambridge.ca  

@CentralChurchCa 

www.facebook.com/centralchurch 

 

Address: 

7 Queen’s Square,  Cambridge, Ontario   N1S 1H4 

Sunday Worship Service 10:00 a.m.  

KidZone offered during the Sunday service.  

Nursery - infants-2 years 

In the name of the Lord Jesus Christ, we welcome all who come to  

worship with us today.  Visitors are invited to sign the guest book in the  

foyer.  Please join us after the service for coffee/tea and  fellowship. 

March 4, 2018 

 

        A Christ-Centred community,  

believing, worshiping, caring and serving 

mailto:aubrey@cpcmail.ca
mailto:office@cpcmail.ca
http://www.centralchurchcambridge.ca


 

 
Greeters for today: Scott Sipa  
Greeter for March 11: Andrea Van Dongen 
 
 
 

Alpha  Mon  6:30 pm 

Praise & Worship  Tues  7:00 pm 

Prayer Group  Tues   7:30 pm 

Youth (gr 6-gap year)  Wed  6:30 pm 

Wave  Wed  7:00 pm 

Lenten Bible Study  Thur  7:00 pm 

Choir Practice  Thurs  7:30 pm 

Women’s Bible Study  Fri  10:00 am 

 

 

 

Alpha     Mon Mar 12 6:30 pm 

Praise Team    Tues Mar 13 7:00 pm 

Prayer Group              Tues Mar 13 7:30 pm 

Youth (grades 6-Gap Year)  Wed Mar 14 6:30 pm 

Wave     Wed Mar 14 7:00 pm 

Lenten Bible Study   Thur Mar 15 7:00 pm 

Choir Practice    Thur Mar 15 7:30 pm 

Women’s Bible Study   Fri Mar 16 10:00am 

Men’s Breakfast   Sat Mar 17 9:00 am 

 

 

Allison Lupton and friends: A concert will be held  

on Friday, March 16 at 7:30 pm here at Central.   

This concert is in aid of the Cambridge Food Bank.  

Adults $20 and students $15.   

Tickets available in the office, at the door and from  

Andrew Foster and Val Geddes. 

Coffee and Haagendaz will be served  

during intermission. 

 

Card Tables 

There are several card tables in the custodian’s room 
that the Property Committee have deemed redundant.  
If you would like to take some of these card tables (at 
no charge) please contact Sandy Barrie at  

519-621-2769 or spruceview@sympatico.ca 

 

Service At Central 

This Coming Week At Central 

Upcoming Events 

 

        

 

 

 
. 

 
Trip to Dubai:  Aubrey & Elsie are conducting 
a tour of Dubai in October.  If you think you 
might be interested in the 8 day trip, please 
speak to Aubrey.  There is a poster on the    
bulletin board in the hallway beside Aubrey’s 
office with some details. 
 

 
The Annual General Meeting of Trinity Community Table will be held on 
Mon Mar 5 at 5:00PM in Trinity Anglican Church, 12 Blair Rd. Access to the 
meeting is through the door facing the north parking lot. Trinity Community 
Table is an organization which was started by the people of Trinity Anglican 
Church 26 years ago to feed people in need in our community. We serve 
meals on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays all year except on Christmas 
Day and Good Friday from 9:30 AM to 1:00 PM .  

 

Thank You for Your Gifts in 2017! 
Every year it is a blessing to witness the generosity and faithfulness of Pres-
byterians across Canada as they support the work of The Presbyterian 
Church in Canada. 
 
In 2017, congregations, individuals, groups, foundations, estates and the 
WMS and AMS generously gave over $10.96 million to PCC mission and 
ministry: 
 
In addition $789,577 in gifts of securities was given to PCC congregations 
through The Presbyterian Church in Canada. 

 

SAVE the DATE! ELSIE'S EASTER BREAKFAST 

Please join us for Easter Breakfast on Sunday April 1 at 9:00 a.m. host-
ed by Elsie. Tickets go on sale March 11, 18 and 25 in the hall and in 
the office. $10.00 for Adults and $6.00 for children Grade 6 and under. 

No Cash? No Problem. 

You can now give your gift online.  

Visit https://centralchurchcambridge.ca/
give 

If you do on-line banking it is easy to 

send an e-Transfer to office@cpcmail.ca 

Http://centralchurchcambridge.ca/give.htm
Http://centralchurchcambridge.ca/give.htm

